| am writing to ask for a NO vote on HB 1469. This bill requires you to watch a propaganda video put
together by the NDDOH to "reeducate/indoctrinate” you before you can get an exemption for you or
your children. We are already excessively pressured and manipulated by the NDDOH with their biased
advertising which is completely void of the risks. Why is alright to give completely biased information to
try to convince you to do something you have already spent time researching? This feels like peer
pressure. This is just one more steps parents will have to jump through when this should always be a

parents choice and never have to be pressured to do something to their child. This is an over reach, VOTE
NO on HB 1469!



